
St Peter’s College Cricket 2020 
 
 

 
6 Nov 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
St Peter’s is looking forward to the upcoming season commencing in  
February 2020. 
 
Detailed below are the teams for 2020 and trial dates. 
 
 

Teams offered and trial days for 2020 teams: 
 
 

Team Year 
Group 

Trial Date 2020 Game Day 
Details 

1st XI N/A No trial. Saturday afternoons    

2nd XI, 
3rd XI, 4th 
XI, 5th XI 

Years 11-
13 

Early term 1. 
 

Saturday mornings (3rd 

to 5th XI) /afternoons 
(2nd XI)   

Colts Year 9 and 
10 

Current year 8’s: Monday 2nd 
December and Current year 9’s 
Tuesday 3rd December 
 

Saturday afternoons 
from 12.30 pm 

Junior A 
and B  

Year 9 and 
10 

Current year 8’s: Monday 2nd 
December and Current year 9’s 
Tuesday 3rd December 
 

Saturday mornings 
from 8.30 am 

 
Players should bring their own gear to the trials. 
 
 
If you cannot make the trial please inform Anna Drumm on 524 8108 ext. 7307 or email         
adrumm@st-peters.school.nz. 
 
 
All year 9/10 players will be notified of squad/team selection by Thursday 5th 
December. 
Please note on the form if you are able to coach or manage your sons team – we do 
require parent help with all teams. 
 
 
Please note the season starts in Term One and resumes in Term Four.  Boys must 
commit to playing both in Term One and Four.  Do not register if you cannot 
commit to this. 
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Fees 
The cost per player for the season is: 
1st XV – To be advised 
2nd XI and Colts - $120 
All other players - $60 
 
Fees are to be paid to the Student Academic Centre or via the portal once your son’s 
position in a team has been confirmed.  
Please do not pay until Feb 2020.  
 
Uniform 
Boys are to wear the St Peter’s Cricket Shirt and SPC Cap.  These can be purchased 
from the Edmund Rice Shop.   St Peter’s Cricket Pants, and Cricket Vest can also be 
purchased. 
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you require additional information. 
 
Registration to be completed by Friday 29th November 
Registration can be completed by using one of the following methods: 
 

• On-line on the SPC website, under Sport, Cricket (preferred).  

•  https://forms.gle/aJ9j91ajxCUFRB4B6 
 

• Complete the attached form and return or email to the Sports Office: 
adrumm@st-peters.school.nz. 

 
 
Anna Drumm 
Sports Admin 
 
Andy Smith 
Director of Cricket. 

  



 
 

 

St Peter’s Cricket 
 

2020 
 

 
2020 Cricket Return Slip 

 
 

Name:  

Year Level 2020:  

Team played for in 
2019: 

 

Parents Name:  

Parents Signature:  

 
I am / am not (please circle) able to assist with coaching a team. 
 
I am / am not (please circle) able to assist with managing a team. 
 
I am / am not (please circle) able to assist with umpiring. 
 
I am / am not (please circle) able to assist with scoring. 
 
If yes please provide contact details: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Year 9-10 Junior A and B teams definitely require parent coaches, so please let us 
know if you are able to assist, as teams cannot be entered without a coach. 
Managers/umpires/scorers are also musts on game day. 
 
Please return by Friday 29th Nov to the Sports Office or email to  
adrumm@st-peters.school.nz 
 
 
(Please note the season starts in Term One and resumes in Term Four.  Boys must 
commit to playing both in Term One and Four.  Do not register if you cannot commit to 
this) 



 


